
The Valley Primary School 

Newsletter

Dates for Diary

May

9th May – Year 6 SATS Week

27th May – School closes for Half Term

June

6th June – School reopens for the final summer term

6th – 10th June Year 6 residential to Laches Wood

July

8th July – Summer reports sent out

15th July – School closes for the summer

As we enter the final term of this academic year there is lots 
to look forward to and lots of dates to make a note of. 

Please read this newsletter carefully.

Birthdays

We would like to wish a very happy birthday to…

Aubreay, Sveta, Isla and Arthur

Who have a birthday in May.

We hope you have a fantastic day.

Stars of the Week

Our stars from Friday 6th May  2022

Class 1 – Edi & Violet

Class 2 – Gilbert, Aubreay & Harry

Class 3 – Bradley & Charlotte

A huge welcome to all 

the new families who 

have joined our school. 

We hope you are all 

made to feel very 

welcome in our beautiful 

school.

Year 6

We wish all our Year 6 
children well as they 

prepare for their SATs next 
week. We know they will 

be brilliant. Remember, just 
do your best, we believe in 

you all!

Building

As many of you will be aware the recent high winds during the Easter 

holidays have caused damage to our beautiful building. As a result, 

Class Three's room is not safe to use at the present time. We are in the 

process of getting this fixed, however, as with many building related 

issues, it isn’t a quick fix! The children have been fantastic and taken 

the disruption in their stride.



Need to speak to a member of staff?

We continue to use our class email addresses to send and receive 

correspondence.

Staff do their best to check these emails daily during term time and from 

time to time during holiday periods.

We respectfully ask that you consider the times which emails/messages 

are sent to staff.

Class One – valleyclass1@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk

Class Two – valleyclass2@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk

Class Three – valleyclass3@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk

www.tmpf.staffs.sch.uk

Follow us on social media

Summer Uniform

The children are now 
welcome to wear summer 

uniform. 

Grey school shorts, red & 
white checked summer 

dress, black school shoes 
(no boots)

Parking

Please avoid parking 
directly in front of the 

school gates and on the 
staff car park. 

Please pass this message 
onto everyone who drops 

off your child.

Jubilee Celebrations
Thursday 26th May 2022 – 2pm 

Party on the playground

Join us for an afternoon of 'music and 

cakes' (hopefully outside) as we travel 

through the last 70 years of the Queen's 

reign.

We will require a small team of helpers to run 

the afternoon with us. 

More information to follow
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